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June 10, 2015

TO: DERIVATIVES MARKETS ADVISORY COMMITTEE No. 42-15 RE: CHANGE IN MEETING
DATE - OCTOBER 1 DERIVATIVES MARKETS ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING & SEPTEMBER
30 COMMITTEE DINNER
 

The date for the fall meeting of the Derivatives Markets Advisory Committee has been
changed to Thursday, October 1, 2015.  The meeting will be held at the Investment
Company Institute in Washington, D.C., in the David Silver Conference Room, located on
the 12th floor. The meeting will begin promptly at 9:00 a.m. Eastern time and should
conclude no later than 12:30 p.m.

We also plan to have a Committee Dinner on Wednesday, September 30 at a nearby
restaurant.  Details of the dinner will follow. 

We look forward to seeing you on October 1.

 

Jennifer S. Choi
Associate General Counsel
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